
  Sat. 6.00 pm Sunday, 9.00 am 11.00 a.m. 

 Readers 15/16 October        M. Atkins        T. Snell         R van der Liet 

 22/23 October J. Rowland C Goddard C Sellechia 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING FOR THEOSE VOLUNTEERS WHO NEED DBS:. You are invited 
to attend the Catholic Safeguarding Standards Agency (CSSA)  National Safeguarding Training via 
webinar.   They will be delivered by Sebastian Carro, the National Training Coordinator for 
CSSA.  The National Training Learning Portal will also provide these courses later this year, which 
can be completed online for those who are unable to attend the initial webinar training, further 
details will be released once this is available. In this first phase of training, Parish Safeguarding 
Representatives and volunteers who require a DBS for their role can access these courses. Details 
of the events and how to book will be available on the diocesan: website shortly   (https://
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safeguarding).  Rachel Campion has provided the con-
tent and how to book on the courses now below; Volunteers will need to complete the following 3 
modules: 1. Safeguarding Children in Church Communities; 2. Safeguarding Adults in Church 
Communities 3. Creating a Safer Environment for Church Activities. All courses will start at 6.00pm 
and finish by 8.00pm.  To register for this training and confirm your attendance please click on the 
appropriate link which will take you to the Eventbrite website; Tuesday 25th October Safeguarding 
Children in Church Communities:  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/396445929447 
 Wednesday 26th October Safeguarding Adults in Church Communities https://
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/396525878577 ; Thursday 27th October Creating a Safer Environment for 
Church Activities: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/396526520497 . You will receive a link to the 
training event 2 days beforehand. Please contact the Nottingham Diocese Safeguarding Depart-
ment if you have any queries by emailing safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 
0115 9539849. 

Could People bring in their Red Mission Boxes for emptying. If  
anyone would like a box please let myself or Christine Shepherd  
Know. 

EVENTS FOR WOMEN IN THE DIOCESE:  Following the great successes of the men’s and 
women’s Lenten retreats, and the desire for distinct events focused on fraternity and sorority 
support in faith, the Diocese of Nottingham has organised events this October for men and 
women.  On Saturday 29th October our women’s ministry team will host a talk and discussion 
at Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell (Nottingham) on the role of Women Leadership in 
the Church, followed by Afternoon Tea. For more information and to book a place visit 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events , call 0115 953 9841, or email 
adult.formation@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Priest: Fr. Chris O’Connor                        Schools: 
Tel: House: 01858 462359                Parish Primary: St. Joseph’s Academy 01858-465359. 
Email: parishpriest@olvic.com                         Deanery Comprehensive:  St. Paul’s 0116 241 4057 
Convent: Presentation Sisters  01858-462432               Parish Accountant: finance@olv.com 
Parish Website: www.olvic.com                Parish Gift Aid Organiser: giftaid@olvic.com 
Safeguarding: safeguarding@olvic.com                         Parish Pastoral Council Members: see photos on notice board 
 Diocese of Nottingham: Company Number 7151646 Charity Number: 1134449 
 Registered Address: Wilson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham, NG1 5AW 
 

 

Times of Services 
 
Sunday: 29th of Ordinary Time 
Sat. 6.00pm: Clive Blencowe RIP (Angela) 
9.00am Mass: People of the Parish 
11.00am Mass: Peter Kimberlin RIP (family)  
4.30pm Rosary 
Monday: St Ignatius of Antioch 
9.00am Mass: Personal Int 
Tuesday: St Luke 
10.00am Mass: Father Robert Rutledge RIP 
Wednesday: Feria 
11.00am:Funeral Mass for Thomas Gilmore 
Thursday: Feria 
7.00pm Mass: Personal Int 
Friday: Feria 
7.00pm Mass: Father Richard Rowe 
Saturday: THE DEDICATION OF THE CHURCH 
6.00pm Mass: Clive Blencowe RIP (Angela) 
Sunday: 30th of Ordinary Time 
9.00am Mass: Paul Ventura RIP 
11.00am Mass: Private Int 
 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Please sanitise as you enter the church and we encourage people to 
wear masks but please respect those who do not. Please to not come to Mass if you 

have any symptoms of a viral infection 

16th October 2022 
29th Week of Ordinary Time 

Psalter Week  1 
Market Harborough 

God will see justice 
done to his chosen 

who cry to him. 

CONFESSIONS 
11am &  

5.15 -5.45pm  
Saturdays 
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FR CHRIS WRITES: Many thanks to Fr Peter Wade for saying Mass whilst I have been isolat-
ing with COVID. I am clear now. It was not pleasant though without the vaccines, it would 
have been much worse. I hear there a quite a few cases around. 
Can I remind people about the online safeguarding training for volunteers with a DBS check 
mentioned in the Newsletter. This is most important, that we should be alert to vulnerable 
people both children and adults. We as clergy are doing training as well. It will also help us to 
be alert to the need in our wider society.  
Also we give our prayers  and congratulations to Fr Peter Collins who has been appointed as 
the Bishop of East Anglia. He is a priest of the Archdiocese of Cardiff and I knew him as vice-
rector at the English college, Valladolid. He is the nephew of the late Fr Gerry Collins of our 
Diocese. See (cbcew.org.uk)  for further information. 
Thomas Gilmore died on 22nd September. His funeral will be on Wednesday 19th October at 
11.00am. May he rest in peace. We pray for Anne & the family  

OCTOBER THE MONTH OF THE ROSARY: This great prayer which is one both  
of Contemplation and intercession. I suggest we pray for  family life and marriage  
and of course peace remembering the war in the Ukraine. We will be delighted to  
welcome all who would like to join us starting 20 minutes before the Masses. Please  
try and pray the Rosary at home as a family. 

CAFOD Family Fast Day Friday October 7th Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s  
Family Fast Day appeal. We raised a stunning £1026 so far. Your generous  
gifts will support communities around the world working hard to put food on  
the table, particularly those worst affected by the global food crisis in countries  
such as Kenya, Ethiopia and South Sudan, and help fight the causes of hunger longer term. 
You can still donate online at cafod.org.uk/fastday 

We now have a design for the MEMORIAL WINDOW for Fr Owen which will be behind Our Lady’s 
statue. You can see it there below the statue as it will look in place. It has been designed by An-
drew Brepi from Scarborough. It will be around £2000 including VAT. He has done windows in 
various churches including Holy Souls Scunthorpe 

'GOING DEEPER: Do you want to go deeper into your Catholic spiritual life and prayer life? A 
monthly ‘Going Deeper’ gathering will continue on Tuesday 18 October at 6.30pm and contin-
ue thereafter on the third Tuesday of the month.  It will begin in the Kavanagh Room.  The 
main components of the meeting will be: the evening prayer of the Church; discussion of a 
classic text on prayer by one of the great spiritual teachers, a period of silent prayer.  The plan 
is to finish around 8pm.  For more information, email Cyprian Blamires on 
cpblamires@aol.com or phone him on 01858 468224 or 07714 651756.' 

November Month of the Holy Souls - NOVEMBER DEAD LIST: 
The Catholic Tradition of praying for the  Holy Souls, particularly our own  
departed family and friends, takes on a special focus in November.  
During this month and during the rest of the year Masses will be offered  
with this intention in mind. If you would like to make a list of your deceased loved ones, it will 
be placed near the Altar during our November Masses. An offering is given and a series of 
Masses are offered for all our dead Loved ones in November and throughout the 
year.  Forms & Envelopes  are available as you leave Church. 

NEXT SUNDAY IS WORLD MISSION SUNDAY: when the Holy Father  
invites all Catholics to contribute to a special collection for Missio, his  
charity for world mission. Please support Missio in helping missionaries  
to work alongside communities throughout the world that are poor or in  
need, regardless of their background or belief. Join in on this special day, that unites Catholics 
all over the world in prayer and celebration of our Church’s mission to share God’s love with 
all people. If you use the donation envelopes to give by credit/debit card, please return the 
envelopes directly to Missio. Do not put them in the Church collection.  Please 
call 020 7821 9755 (office hours) or visit Missio’s website to give  a single gift, 
set up a Direct Debit and Gift Aid your donation if possible:  www.missio.org.uk. 
To donate to World Mission Sunday, you can also simply scan this QR  
code using your phone. To give a gift, you can also visit Missio’s  
website: missio.org.uk/wmsdonate 

Bazaar News!!! 
The Date for Diaries : 26th November 2022 9.00am until 3.00pm 
We have the enthusiasm, We have the people, We have the stalls Plans for 
the Parish Christmas Bazaar are well advanced now. The Cloister / 
DeTrafford and Kavanagh Rooms / and the Octagonal Hal will be packed 
with all the goodies that you associate with our Bazaars. 
Prize Draw: Tickets now available 

A whopping  £500 First Prize (Tickets now available) £250 Second 

Prize, with many more prizes to be won. This weekend, parishioners will be 
asked to take some raffle tickets  to sell to family & friends (a really important 
part of the success of our Bazaar) 
Stalls will include:  
Bits & Pieces / Books & Cd’s / Bottle Stall / Cake Stall / Chocolate & Sweet 
Stall Gaelic Coffee & Mulled Wine / Jewellery Stall / Repository / Teddy 
Bears / Toy Stall White Elephant / Barbeque / Refreshments.  
Donation Board: 
We have a new Donation Board in the Cloister. 
* You are invited to choose a donation tag. 
* Fill in your details on the back of the tag. 

* Place the tag in the box provided. 
* We will do the rest. 
White Elephant Stall:  You are invited to start bringing in your White Ele-
phant donated items. Please leave them tidy, in the Cloister, behind the cur-
tain. Please! No rubbish. Only give what you’d like to receive (Sellable Items) 
(It is very costly to hire a skip to dispose of unsold items). 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR VALUED SUPPORT.  
(We can’t do it without you)  

 
NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING: De TRAFFORD ROOM WEDNESDAY 19th 
OCTOBER 2022 STARTS 6.15pm PROMPT 

mailto:cpblamires@aol.com

